
VA MEDICAL CENTER
ROUTE #140/141 BUS STOP DETOURS

VA's San Mateo entrance is temporarily
closed for construction. Please contact us

immediately for rides from bus stops to
the VA main hospital.



DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER PLEASE LET US

KNOW YOUR BUS STOP LOCATION



Effective Monday, July 17, 2023 through
week of August 7, 2023. 

CALL ON ARRIVAL
MON-FRI 8AM-4:30PM 

ALL VETERANS
505-265-1711 EXT. 5413

WHEELCHAIR PATIENTS
5438 OR 7029 


